

扫码查看解析

2019-2020学年北京市东城区七年级(上)期末试卷

英语

单项填空			
—Is this your b	rother, Alice?		
—Yes	name is Harry.		
A. My	B. Your	C. His	D. Her
We have four les	ssons the morning	ng.	
A. in	B. on	C. at	D. for
Too much sugar	bad for our teet	th.	
A. be	B. am	C. is	D. are
— do you —I only play on	play computer games, In Friday night.	Lily?	
A. How	B. Where	C. Why	D. When
I like chocolate,	I don't eat a lot		
A. and	B. but	C. because	D. or
My father likes	football matches	s on TV.	
A. watch	B. watching	C. watches	D. to watching
Tony often	to the library after lu	ınch.	
A. goes	B. go	C. going	D. is going
—Where is Ton	y? I can't find him.		
—Look, he	photos over there.		
A. take	B. takes	C. is taking	D. taking
、选词填空用方	框中所给单词的适当为	形式补全短文。	
	1 · 1 · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	ese sister breakfast ha	

. They are called Rosa and Maria. I usually get up at seven o'clock every



morn	ing, and I have son	me bread and milk for	(2)	. I leave home at eight	
and (3)	to school. I finish c	lasses at three ever	y day, and I get home at half	
past t	hree. This month	work very (4)	for my	exams (考试).	
]	It's eight o'clock or	n Saturday morning n	ow. Rosa and I are	having breakfast. My mother	
(5)		coffee, and Ma	ria is reading a (6)	•	
	On Saturday aftern	noons I play tennis wit	th my friends, or I	go to the	
(7)	. Today, I'm going to see a new film.				
	Sometimes I watch	n (8)	films on the	computer. It's a good way to	
learn	Chinese.				
纤取 化	主选项。		ear Petro,		
pea er v	a. I've got short black English and Chiworks in a restaura	ack hair and brown eyenese at home. My fathant. My sister Ella is the got a job in a library is studies Computer Scient er brother call Please write and telest All	es. My mother and her works in a bank he oldest in the fandin San Francisco, ance at a university lled Henry. He is 1		
(1)	David lives in				
(1)	A. Canada	B. China	C. England	D. America	
(2)		id's mother work?			
	A. In a bank.	B. In a restaurant.	C. In a library.	D. At a university.	
(3)	How many peop	le are there in David's	family?		
	A. Three.	B. Four.	C. Five.	D. Six.	
	Sarah is a twelve-	-year-old girl from Lo	ndon. Now she is o	on holiday with her family in	
New	York. They are ha	aving a very good time	e.		
	It's Sunday and it	's sunny and warm. N	ow it's ten in the m	norning and they are in Central	
Park	c. Sarah is sitting u	ınder a tree. She is list	ening to her radio	and writing a postcard to her	
frien	nd Joyce.				
	Sarah's father is r	eading The New York	Times, an America	an newspaper. Her mother is	
play	ing with her little	brother Jimmy on the	grass and they are	eating popcorn.	

There are many people in the park. Some men are running, two girls are walking their dogs, and an old man is skating! And he can do that quite well.

pretty. She's tall and slim and she has got long wavy brown hair. Her parents are in Toronto.

Sarah's family often come to this fantastic park because they can relax here. They also

Her Canadian cousin Rosemary is also with them. She is drawing flowers. She's very



visit many other interesting places: museums, shops, galleries etc. They think New York is a wonderful city.

扫码杳看解析

- (1) Who is Sarah writing a postcard to?
 - A. Her brother. B. Her friend. C. Her cousin. D. Her classmate.
- (2) What is Sarah's mother doing?
 - A. She's drawing flowers. B. She's reading a newspaper.
 - C. She's playing with her son. D. She's listening to her radio.
- (3) What do we know from the passage?
 - A. The family is from Toronto. B. Rosemary is walking her dog.
 - C. The family enjoys staying in New York.
 - D. Rosemary is with her parents in the park.
- 12. Vitamins (维他命) help our bodies grow strong and stay healthy. We need vitamins every day and we have to get them from the food we eat. There are two types of vitamins. Some of them live in the fat in our body and stay in our bodies. Others live in the water in our bodies. They don't stay around for long. Which foods do we get our vitamins from? And why do we need them?

Let's start with the fat soluble (可溶的) vitamins. A. D and E.

Vitamin A: There's lots of vitamin A in carrots and yellow fruits like oranges or mangoes but you can also find some in milk and the yellow part of eggs. Vitamin A helps your eyes and skin stay healthy.

Vitamin D: Milk and eggs have also got vitamin D in them and so does fish. When we sit in the sun, our body makes a lot of it naturally. This vitamin is very important for strong bones (骨骼).

Vitamin E: On the other hand, it helps keep our blood (血液) healthy. You can get vitamin E when you eat nuts and green vegetables.

The water soluble vitamins, B and C are just as important.

Vitamin B: There are many different kinds of vitamin B. Some help give us energy (能量) to move our bodies. Others help make blood. We get the different kinds of vitamin B from different kinds of food. These include potatoes, bananas, bread, rice, chicken, fish, cheese, eggs and green peppers.

Vitamin C: Vitamin C is good for our bones, teeth and even our brains (大脑). We get this vitamin from oranges, peppers, tomatoes and potatoes. Vitamin C also helps us keep other important substances, such as iron in our body.

We should eat <u>a great variety of</u> fruit and vegetables — at least five a day — and lots of other healthy foods like brown bread, milk, eggs and fish. That way, we always get the vitamins we need. And we can also eat some foods that have different vitamins, too. For example, there are three vitamins B in a good bar of dark chocolate!

- (1) From what foods can we get both vitamins A and D?
 - A. Milk and eggs. B. Chicken and fish. C. Oranges and carrots.
 - D. Tomatoes and bananas.
- (2) What does "a great variety of" probably mean?
 - A. A few. B. A bit of. C. Lots of. D. Many kinds of.



(3) What can we learn from the passage?

- A. Vitamin B can stay in our bodies for long.
- B. All vitamins stay in the water in our bodies.
- C. Green vegetables help keep our blood healthy.
- D. Cheese is good for our bones, teeth and brains.

13.

December 7th, 2019 Hi Julie,

How are you? I am Emily from Melbourne, Australia. I am excited about Christmas. Wh at about you? Let me tell you how we celebrate Christmas.

In Australia, Christmas comes in the middle of the summer holidays. Australians hang (挂) wreaths on their front doors and decorate (装饰) their houses and gardens with Christmas trees and lights. They also decorate their houses with Christmas Bush, a native Australian tree with small green leaves and red flowers.

Carols by Candlelight is held every year on Christmas Eve. Thousands of people meet in different cities to sing their favorite Christmas songs. You can also watch it on TV.

People eat the Christmas meal at lunch time on a beach. Most people have a cold Christ mas meal, or a barbecue with seafood such as prawns and lobsters along with the traditional English food. Other families have a picnic on the beach. When Santa Claus gets to Australia, he gives reindeer (列鹿) a rest and uses kangaroos. At many beaches, Santa Claus arrives on a surfboard. He also changes his clothes for less hot ones.

Hope to hear from you soon.

I wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

Yours,

Emily

(2)How do people decorate their house	es and gardens?				
(3)Why do thousands of people meet in	n different cities on Christmas Eve?				
(4)Where do people have the Christmas meal?					
(5)How does Santa Claus arrive at mar	ny beaches?				
. 书面表达					
我喜欢数学,而且学得好。					
I like maths and I	it.				
这所学校有三栋建筑。					
	in this school.				



16.	他们没有橙子了。	扫码查看解析
	They	
17.	欢迎到我们学校来!	
18.	你愿意来我的生日聚会吗?	
	my birthday party?	
19.	假如你是李华,你的笔友Mike想了解中国人过春节的习俗,请你给他写一封邮件,简单介绍一下你和家人在过春节前都做什么准备,在春节期间通常吃什么及做什么。 提示词语:clean, buy, dumpling, watch, visit 提示问题: • How do you get ready for the Spring Festival? • What do you usually eat and do during the festival?	
	Dear Mike, I'm very glad to tell you about how people celebrate the Spring Festival in China	-
	I hope you can come to China and celebrate the Spring Festival with us some day. Your s, Li Hua	



扫码查看解析